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A message from: 
Assemblyman Steve Stern: 

Questions? Concerns?  
My office is here to help. 

Assemblyman Steve Stern
95 Broad Hollow Road, Suite 100 | Melville, NY 11747

631-271-8025 | sterns@nyassembly.gov

“We are all feeling the impact of taxes and 
inflation at the pump, the supermarket or as 
small-business owners.  As we sit at our kitchen 
tables, wondering what bill to set aside, or 
what purchase to delay, these pressures are all 
too real. I know how these challenges affect 
our daily lives. That’s why I have been working 
hard to deliver real meaningful relief for our 
community.”

– Assemblyman Steve Stern
Assemblyman Steve Stern
Preserving Our Suburban Quality of Life



Assemblyman Steve Stern: Your strong voice for Elwood

✓    Accelerated middle-class tax cuts, delivering the lowest tax rate in the 
last 70 years.

✓    Protected homeowners by making the New York State Property Tax 
Cap permanent.

✓    Delivered a Real Property Tax Rebate for homeowners eligible for 
STAR and Enhanced STAR. 

✓    Suspended the State Gas Sales Tax to reduce prices at the pump.

✓    Expanded the Child Tax Credit and Earned Income Tax Credit.

✓    Expanded Small Business Tax Cuts to support the businesses that are 
the heart of our community.

✓    Increased funding for the Tuition Assistance Program to make 
college more affordable.

✓    Expanded the Child Care Assistance Program, to provide help for 
working parents.

Steve Stern Delivers for Elwood
✓    Allocated state funding for the Elwood School District for vital school 

security initiatives to keep our children and teachers safe. 
✓    Secured resources for state-of-the-art school classroom technology.
✓    Provided funding for a new scoreboard at Elwood High School.
✓    Delivered record school aid for the Elwood School District, including 

mental health and special needs, so all of our children have every 
opportunity to reach their highest potential.

I was pleased to be honored by Superintendent Dr. Kenneth Bossert and School Board members Heather Mammolito  
and James Tomeo for bringing home our fair share to the Elwood School District.


